Michael O’Connor has been involved with Benarrawa for 10 years. Most of this time, he has been on the management committee filling various positions.
Michael has been particularly involved in Benarrawa’s flood disaster recovery and preparedness work since 2011. He contributed to our book on - “Are you ready for 72 hours”. 
Michael worked for the Department of Employment under its various iterations. Since he left the Department, Michael has been involved in various community organisations. 
Michael has been a student at the University of Queensland and the University of New England. Michael hopes to remain involved with supporting Benarrawa’s work despite a recent diagnosis of dementia. 

